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Co-Chairs:  Robert Franks, Hal Gibber & Sherry Perlstein 

Meeting Announcement and Agenda 
Child Adolescent Quality, Access, & Policy Committee 

Monday August 12, 2013 
3:00 p.m. 

 
PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR THIS MEETING 

 
CCPA 

35 Cold Springs Road; Suite 522 
Rocky Hill, CT 

 

Janice Gruendel, DCF Deputy Commissioner, Bob McKeagney, DCF Administrator, Division of Clinical and 
Community Consultation and Support, and Karen Andersson, DCF Director of the CT BHP will be in 
attendance to provide an update on new DCF Behavioral Health allocations and to provide a progress report on 
plans for the development of the legislatively mandated Mental Health Implementation Plan. 

 
1. Draft Plan for Innovation Grant 

 

2. Draft Plan for Implementer:  Dollars in the Newtown legislation 
(HB6704) 

 
 

 

Next Committee Meeting: September 20, 2013 at 2:00 PM at Value Options in 
Rocky Hill 
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